
Response to Question on Notice, Public Hearing on Monday 13 September 

Universities Australia believes that, on reflection, any information it could gather from member 
universities would simply be a compilation of advice provided by Government, and may not give 
a complete picture. UA therefore suggests that requesting this information from ASIO (or 
another appropriate Government agency) would provide for a more complete response. 

 


